
Dear Oregon Legislators, years ago I served on the Tri-Met Board, the only woman–that's another story–
. I served on a transportation committee of such as ODOT head, etc. I will never forget the comment 
made by ODT head: "I want to create a highway that sings to me." Perhaps not the exact quote but 
close. Ha.  

It's time to create humane and human scale transportation options that support the life and health and 
peace in our city. We humans just keep doin' the same-ole-same-ole. Freeways are a damaging, stressful 
environment; our land use is killing the earth. What's the ethic? Act with integrity. Take into 
consideration the life and lands you displace and destroy.  

 


